
 

 
 
                                       

 

 

  APPLETON PUBLIC LIBRARY 
225 North Oneida Street 
Appleton, WI 54911-4780 
(920) 832-6170  |  FAX: (920) 832-6182 

 
 
TO: Members of the Appleton Public Library Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Rebecca Kellner, Library Board President  
 
DATE: June 9, 2021 
 
RE: Appointment of Greg Hartjes as Chairperson of the APL Board of Trustees Finance 
Committee 
 

 
Terry Bergman’s term as an APL Trustee will end on June 30.   Terry is the current chair of the 
Finance Committee.  Terry will resign from his role as chair of the Finance Committee at the end 
of this meeting. 
 
The Finance Committee meets in July to review and approve the library’s budget proposal for the 
next year.  To ensure continuity of this committee I am appointing current committee member and 
former chair Greg Hartjes to assume the chairperson role on this committee. He will take over this 
role immedietly. 


